
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
State Impact: DEP launches investigation into Doylestown-area private water well contamination 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/06/22/dep-launches-investigation-into-doylestown-
area-private-water-well-contamination/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Wyalusing Rocket Courier: Pollution Control Project Funded in Bradford Co. 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-06-
23/Local_News/Pollution_Control_Project_Funded_in_Bradford_Co.html 
 
Patriot-News: Should state parks offer more to do than hike, bike, take in nature? PennLive poll 
http://www.pennlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2016/06/should_state_parks_offer_more.html#incart_river
_home 
 
Energy 
 
State Impact: Former environmental secretary hired by University of Pennsylvania 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/06/22/former-environmental-secretary-hired-by-
university-of-pennsylvania/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Former DEP chief Quiqley lands at Penn energy center 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/20160623_Former_DEP_chief_Quigley_lands_at_Penn_energy_
center.html 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Penn hires former Pa. DEP head who resigned after email controversy 
http://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/morning_roundup/2016/06/penn-hires-former-pa-dep-head-
who-resigned-after.html 
 
Reading Eagle: PPL plans for power line upset Sinking Spring Borough Council 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/ppl-plans-for-power-line-upset-sinking-spring-borough-
council 

 
Emergency Response 
 
Express Times: Hazmat team neutralizes Easton chemical spill 
http://www.lehighvalleylive.com/easton/index.ssf/2016/06/watch_haz-
mat_team_neutralizes.html#incart_river_home 
 
Mining 
 
Citizens Voice: Growing Greener funds will help reclaim mine land 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/growing-greener-fundswill-help-reclaim-mine-land-1.2058211 
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Oil and Gas 
 
Gantdaily.com: DEP to Hold Public Hearing on Injection Well Permit Request in Clearfield County 
http://gantdaily.com/2016/06/23/dep-to-hold-public-hearing-on-injection-well-permit-request-in-
clearfield-county/ 
 
Wyalusing Rocket Courier: Counties, Municipalities Receive Reduced Impact Fees 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-06-
23/Front_Page/Counties_Municipalities_Receive_Reduced_Impact_Fee.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Blair County landowners, Sunoco reaching settlements 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/639258/Blair-County-landowners--Sunoco-
reaching-settlements.html?nav=742 
 
Sharon Herald: City wants to tap drilling fee fund for projects 
http://www.sharonherald.com/community/city-wants-to-tap-drilling-fee-fund-for-
projects/article_3414fdb1-6569-510e-b778-11ab725706c7.html 
 
New Castle News: Recurring gas-like odor resurfaces on North Hill 
http://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/recurring-gas-like-odor-resurfaces-on-north-hill/article_1635f050-
38b7-11e6-8846-7fdab6af0f5c.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Philadelphia Magazine: First confirmed Zika virus case in Chester County 
http://www.phillymag.com/news/2016/06/22/first-confirmed-zika-virus-case-in-chester-county/ 
 
Waste 
 
Centre Daily Times: Minor fuel spill at fatal crash site being addressed 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article85412642.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket Courier: NTSWA to Hold Hazardous Waste Collection, June 25 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2016-06-
23/Local_News/NTSWA_to_Hold_Hazardous_Waste_Collection_June_25.html 
 
Scranton Times: DEP to hold public hearing on Keystone landfill expansion 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/dep-to-hold-public-hearing-on-keystone-landfill-expansion-
1.2058349 
 
Water 
 
WKOK News: Cleaning up local streams…one riparian buffer at a time 
http://wkok.com/cleaning-up-local-streamsone-riparian-buffer-at-a-time/ 
 
StateImpact PA: DEP launches investigation into Doylestown-area water contamination 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/pa-suburbs/94747-dep-launches-investigation-into-
doylestown-area-water-contamination 
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Williamsport Sun Gazette: Water, sewer rate increases are possible 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/662441/Water--sewer-rate-increases-are-
possible.html?nav=5014 
 
State Impact: DEP launches investigation into Doylestown-area private water well contamination 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/06/22/dep-launches-investigation-into-doylestown-
area-private-water-well-contamination/ 
 
Lancaster Online: State to probe water contamination in Philadelphia suburb 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/state-to-probe-water-contamination-in-philadelphia-
suburb/article_cc8e3dba-9b0f-583b-8b35-3f79e0164694.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Erin Brockovich law firm to host Upper Moreland meeting on water 
contamination 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/erin-brockovich-law-firm-to-host-
upper-moreland-meeting-on/article_495c1db8-37e7-11e6-adc3-174e92f5f48c.html 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Michigan egg farmers hatch plan for Franklin Co. 
http://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2016/06/22/michigan-egg-farmers-hatch-plan-
franklin-co/86254670/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: Presentation on improving health of Conneaut Lake is Saturday 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/presentation-on-improving-health-of-conneaut-
lake-is-saturday/article_9ab06ba9-9bee-5a05-88a3-28568f8e2a64.html 
 
Republican Herald: Mahanoy City Sewer Authority to increase rates in July 
http://republicanherald.com/news/mahanoy-city-sewer-authority-to-increase-rates-in-july-1.2057644 
 
Express Times: Public works accidentally removes important riparian buffer along Easton's Delaware 
River — again 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/easton/mc-easton-delaware-river-buffer-20160622-story.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
StateImpact PA: Former environmental secretary hired by University of Pennsylvania 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/06/22/former-environmental-secretary-hired-by-
university-of-pennsylvania/#more-40451 
 
Patriot-News: John Quigley takes position at Penn's Kleinman Center for Energy Policy 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/06/john_quigley_takes_position_at.html#incart_river_index 
 
Reading Eagle: Mosquito collected in Wyomissing tests positive for West Nile virus, state says 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/mosquito-collected-in-wyomissing-tests-positive-for-west-
nile-virus-state-says 
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